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We are proud to announce that we were given the amazing
opportunity to sponsor a local Under 16's Football Team
'Preston North End WFC'. We provided a donation which was
funded towards the creation of their kit.

Giving back to the community is
something that is very important

to us as an organisation. We
thrive off seeing others succeed

and achieve their goals.


